
English Translation of July 1, 2001 Announcement 

 

Al-Ansar Charitable Society 

Announcement to the Families of the martyrs of the blessed al-Aqsa Intifada in 

the West Bank and Gaza Strip 

 

Al-Ansar Charitable Society is inviting the respectable families of the shuhada 

[martyrs] of al-Aqsa Intifada in the southern governorates “the Gaza Strip” to 

approach the headquarters of the society on al-Nasr Street in order to receive 

their benefits, starting 07/02/2001. 

 

The families of the shuhada [martyrs] of the northern governorates “the West 

Bank” can approach the respective branches of the Arab Bank according to their 

place of residence to receive the benefits that the society distributes in the 

governorates of the homeland as a part of its charitable activities. 

 

We request that our dear brothers in the northern governorates, those who have 

not sent their documents yet, send them to the society’s post box, No. 6336 or by 

courier service. For further information please call 08/2879955. 

 

Note: Please send passport photos children of martyrs up to 10 years of age. 

 

The Administration of the Society  


